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Dear Committee:

 

Our students shouldn't be the ones who pay the price. It's more important than ever to invest in
 our students to grow and diversify our economy over the long term.

 

Our students are at the center of everything we do. We need the Legislature to keep the
 promise they made last year, to provide three years of education funding while the state works
 on a long-term plan to fund education.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Sarah Peters, School Psychologist

Homer Middle School (907) 235-5723

McNeil Canyon   235-4744

Homer Flex          235-6601

Kachemak Selo   235-5552

Razdolna               235-6870

Voznesenka        235-8549
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